
       
 

          
         
           

The  Board at  its  December  19, 2013 meeting adopted the recommendation in the staff report, 
as follows: 

“It is recommended that the Commission approve the attached proxy to exercise the 1,000 
Toronto Transit Commission shares in Toronto Transit Infrastructure Limited for any Toronto 
Transit Infrastructure Limited Shareholders Meeting that is held during the year 2014.” 


